
Children are not allowed on any of the school play parks 
before or after school, even if their parents are present. 

Sorry!! 
This is a Health and Safety issue. Thank you! 

                     Friday,13th September, 2019 

  Bernadette’s Blog 

                    St Bernadette’s Roman Catholic Primary School 
                             Live the Gospel and when necessary use words  

Everyone is here now! 

We are delighted to introduce to you all of our new Reception Class children. 

They have had a very busy couple of weeks, finding their way around our school and meeting 
their new teachers. 

They have also been getting to know our Year 6 children and each of them will very soon be 
paired up with their special buddy, to guide them through the year ahead. 





This week we are delighted to welcome Jamie Sales to the 
workforce. 

Mr Sales is a PE coach from NUFC Foundation. 

He will be working with all of our classes in PE delivering the 
Primary Stars Programme. 

The sessions got off to a great start this week, with most  

children remembering to wear their PE kit to school on the 
correct day. 

We do appreciate your co-operation in this and hope you find it 
easier. 

(We still have a few children with earrings –we would  

appreciate  your help with this matter too.) 

 

Following on from the success of our recent residential visits for KS2, we will 
continue the programme this year.  

We would like to invite you to a meeting to share the purpose of the visits, 
itinerary, cost, etc.... on Wednesday 25th September. There are 3 visits 

planned for the year but we are going to try and deliver the information ses-
sions in 1 evening to save parents coming back to school on numerous occasions. 
If the meeting times mean you need to be in two places at once, don't worry, 

we will make sure you get all of the information you need.  
Please come to the main entrance where you will be directed.  

5pm: Year 5 visit to London  
(Sunday 31st May - Tues 2nd June) 

5:30pm: Year 4 visit to Emmaus Village, Consett  
(Wednesday 10th June - Thursday 11th June) 

6pm: Year 6 visit to High Borrans (Friday 12th June - Monday 15th June) 
 



Congratulations to  

Joseph, Isobel, Maggie, 
and Isabel who all  

enjoyed taking part in 
the  

Junior Great North Run 

at the weekend. 

Congratulations to 
Matthew! 

He has been awarded 
this badge and  

certificate for  

swimming 600metres. 
Well done, Matthew! 

 
Ilyana ran the Junior 
Great North Run with 
her cousin and uncle 

on Saturday. She  

finished in 37 minutes 
and had a fantastic 

race!  

Congratulations, 
Ilyana! 

Joseph passed his 
Stage 3 swimming 
and got his 10m 

badge last week . 

All your hard work 
has paid off, 

Joseph! 

Congratulations! 

We love to hear all about your achievements! If you want to be on this page, 
take a photo and please send it to: office@st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk 

During the holidays,  

Josephine took part in 
the Space themed  

Summer Reading  

Challenge. 

Here she is with her 
medal and certificate. 

 

Special shout out to Lloyd! 

He competed in the Junior Great North 
Run on Saturday. He came 33rd out of  
a whopping 1000+ runners in his wave, 
finishing 4K in 18 minutes! Brilliant!! 

Look out, Mo! 

Lloyd also competed in the London Open 
Gymnastics Competition. He came 2nd 

on Vault, 4th on Rings (0.3 off bronze!), 
10th on Parallel Bars and 12th overall. 
Fantastic achievement during a super 

challenging competition!  



More Great North Runners! 

Congratulations to Mr Gillie,  

Charlie, Sophia,  

Grace (again) Ava, Leo, Joseph 
and  

Jessica. 

We are so proud of you all! 

 
James came 32nd in 
his wave of Junior 

Great North runners. 

He achieved a time of 
17.56mins. 

Fantastic! 

Here he is in action 

Isabelle gained her 
badge 5 in Ice  

hockey on Friday and 
can now start  

training with the 
Whitley Warriors 

juniors U11's. 

Congratulations! 

We love to hear all about your achievements! If you want to be on this page, 
take a photo and please send it to: office@st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk 

 
Isaac, Matthew & 

Joseph started the 
summer holidays 
with a run, taking 
part in this year’s 

LGBT festival. They 
all had a great time!  

Well done, lads! 

Congratulations to 
Grace! 

She took part in her 
very first mini Great 

North Run. 

She loved it and was 
all smiles when she 
received her medal. 

Alex was delighted to  

receive this medal and 
certificate for  

completing the Summer 
Reading Challenge. 

Well done, Alex! 



Please note that this provision is not part of the offer from Saint Bernadette’s  

Primary School and is being run by an independent company.  

We cannot accept any responsibility for these activities. 

Jessica is so excited  
to have gained her 
Stage 1 Swimming 

Award. 

The first of many,  

I bet! 

Congratulations  

Jessica!! 

Beginning this Friday, we are sending you a 
monthly newsletter which will further inform 
you of some of the themes which your child 

is experiencing in their daily acts of  

Collective Worship. As well as this letter, we 
are also sending out the diocesan newsletter 
which informs you of the topics your child is 

studying in RE this term. 

We hope you find these letters useful.  



St. Bernadette’s will be holding 
their  

MacMillan Coffee Morning on  
Saturday, 28th September at 

1.30pm 
in the Parish Centre. 

All welcome! 
 



Parents and Carers are reminded that they should always park their cars in the Barking Dog 
Car Park at the top of Kings Road North. 

We are not allowed to enter the car park belonging to Beacon Hill. 

This keeps all our children safe! 

Thank you! 



Childhood Nasal Flu Vaccination Programme 
This year the vaccine is being offered to all children from Reception Class upwards to Y6. 

Forms must be returned to school by the end of today please. 

Forms will be collected by the class teachers. 

Don’t forget to come along and check out the “Preloved” uniform 
available in the school porch-we have lots available! 

Alison and the PTA have made a link with the Community School 
Clothing Scheme.   

It is on the Cobalt Business Park.  Check Facebook for opening 

 

PLEASE NAME ALL UNIFORM ITEMS AND PE KIT 
 

Parents and Carers wishing to collect their child/ren from our new After School Club  

earlier than 5.30pm can walk through the green gates and ring the door bell beside the 
bottom doors (beside the Conference Room-next to the wishing well) 

Thank you! 

Be prepared for those dark winter  
mornings and evenings! 

Free Hi-Vis vests  
available from  
school office. 
Just pop in! 



St. Bernadette's Nursery still have a couple of Nursery places for three year olds available 
for January 2020. 

Both 15 hours and 30 hours placements are available. 

If you know of anyone who might be interested please ask them to call the school office on 
0191 643 3400 

Thank you. 

 
The gates to school will not be opened until 8.40am  
as we use the outside space for clubs before school. 

Please can you inform anyone who drops children off in the 
morning: child minders, grandparents etc so that they aren’t 

waiting around for longer than is necessary. 
Thank you! 

Start the week with Holy Toast 
MONDAYS 20p  

 

 
We have a new(ish!) email address for you to reach our inbox 

office@st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk 
We have a new phone number 

0191 643 3400 
Please change these in your contacts in case you need to contact us. 

Thank you! 



Before the new year begins:  

Can all parents please check that they have updated any change in phone numbers etc on 
their Parentmail accounts.  

 Please ensure ALL ITEMS IN YOUR BASKET ARE PAID FOR.  
We sometimes need to send you text messages-but we are finding that sometimes they are 
not received as there is an old number on the account. 

 

Thank you! 

Thank you to everyone who has handed in their outgrown uniform donations to the office.  
We have been overwhelmed with your kindness. 

Unfortunately we are really running out of space to store it now-so can we ask you not to 
bring in any more uniforms for the moment.  PE kits will still be accepted. 

Also, does anyone have a clothes rail that they no longer need-ours is beginning to fall 
apart.  We would love to take it off your hands! 

Parents and Carers  

MUST BOOK A PLACE ONLINE FOR BREAKFAST CLUB 
AND/OR OUR NEW OOSC (Out of School Club)  

 
Miss Coates has been busy and has put the booking forms up on the website  

for the next half term.  So you can be really organised! 

The booking page does not close until 8pm on Friday evenings for the next 
week. 

Numbers are growing and places are limited.  Don’t miss out!  

Please remember children requiring breakfast must be in by 8.15am please. 

Please do not come onto the staff carpark to drop your child. 

 

If you do not inform us via ParentMail or the telephone absence line that your child will not 
be in school, you will receive a text message asking you to call the school office.  Thank you. 

 



           
 
             

Our value for this term is 

“Humility” 
 

 

Mass: Sunday 11.30am  
Fr John McElhone— 0191 2623820 

www.wallsend-aidettes.co.uk  

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 25th Sept  Trip Meetings           

    

Archer 

Nursery  
Noah 

Reception 
(AW) 

Jake B 

Reception  

(SK) 

Luke W 

Year 1 Nathaniel 

Year 1/2 Charlie B 

Year 2 Lakeisha 

Year 3 Emily 

Year 3/4 Gracie 

Year 4 Daniel H 

Year 5 Honey 

Year 5/6 Nefeli 

Year 6 Mia-Mae 

Attendance of the 
week 

This will be  

announced 

at our 

celebration 

assembly. 

 

 


